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DATES TO REMEMBER | Principal’s Morning Tea
Each term, two children are chosen by their teacher to attend the Principal’'s Morning Tea.

SEPTEMBER Congratulations to the following children:
Kindergarten: Twisha and Dominic

Friday 27th Year 1: Andrew and Suhanna

Last day of Term 3 Year 2: Salamatu and Sachin

Year 3: Kaitlyn and Kripa
Year 4: Gracey and Jamie
OCTOBER Year 5: Gabrielle A and Ethan

Year 6: Kayley and Mana
Monday 14th

Term 4 commences

Celebration of Learning

Celebration of Learning is all about celebrating your child and their achievements. Itis a
time for your child to lead you through a journey of their learning as they share what they
have been doing and explain what they have been learning.

On behalf of the students and teachers of St Oliver’s, | thank all the parents and carers who
took the time to come and visit, Below is some feedback from our community.

Absolutely love all the creative and interactive learning
Amazing work!
Thank you for the wonderful opportunity to see how our kids are doing at school.
They are having a great time for sure
¢ Thank you very much for this opportunity. Great experience for parents and kids as
well. Learning is really fun.
e My child loves coming to school every day because of the wonderful teachers who
make her feel special
e Thank you for the opportunity to come and see the wonderful things the children
learn. All your hard work is amazing teachers. You can see the progress.
e The improvement from the beginning of the year and the progress that has
been made is amazing.
Thank You
A very big thank you to all the members of the community who have helped this term by
donating goods, donating your time to help and purchasing raffle tickets. Your support is
greatly appreciated.

A very big thank you to the staff of St Oliver’s who always go above and beyond to provide
the best learning opportunities for the children.




Student Prayer
Dear heavenly Father, | pray for a beautiful and lovely life for everyone
wise teachers and the loving family you have given me. Amen. Dhruv

. Thank you for the funny friends, the

PBS4L News

This fortnight we are focusing on being Respectful Learners

Congratulations to Kindy for winning the Oli Star Class

Families will need to have one of our loyalty cards, either Lowes Zero Card or Lowes Rewards Cards to get

the discount. However, they can apply on the day online or instore.
VIP EVENT - THURSDAY 10TH OCTOBER

ZERO & REWARDS CARD HOLDERS
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Arts Factor festival

On Monday 9th September, 12 Year 5 students participated in the Arts Factor Festival held at Penrith.
This involved working with Mr Martin on a dramatisation of the book ‘Flight' by Nadia Wheatley. The
students were invited to perform multiple times throughout the day and were fortunate enough to receive
specialist coaching.

We are very proud of these year 5 students for all the hard work and dedication they have put into this
performance.

Christmas Raffle Donations.

We are asking for any donations for our Christmas raffle. Could you please
send them into the school office.

If you are approaching a business for donations, please pick up a letter
from the school office to give to the business.

The raffle will be drawn at the end of the Christmas Twilight Fair and
Concert on Friday, 6th December.

Thank you for your continued support.




School Disco

Students had a great time on Friday night at our Beach theme disco.




